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The Permanent Council Secretariat has the honor to address the Permanent Missions and, on the instructions of the Chair of the Permanent Council, hereby wishes to inform that the Second High-Level Meeting on the Special Security Concerns of Small Island States has been convened to take place in Kingstown, St. Vincent and the Grenadines, and that the Council will schedule this Meeting for January 8, 9 and 10, 2003.  Additionally, in order to facilitate the preparations for this Meeting, it would be appreciated if credentials are submitted through the General Secretariat by December 17, 2002.
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